Dear Parents & Carers,
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Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett
Deputy Headteacher Mrs Sally Wall

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School
Barons Road

Bearwood

Bournemouth

BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703

Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk
Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

STAFFING CHANGES TO RECEPTION

17th December 2021

| am writing to advise that sadly Miss Webster will be leaving us at Easter next year and from

January will be working in an alternative role elsewhere in the school.

| am very pleased to inform you that Mrs Ramsay will be taking on the full time Reception teaching

role from January.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,
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Laura Bennett
Head Teacher
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Bearwood Primary and Nursery is a founding school of The Hillary Partnership. Registered in England and Wales —

Number 10286967

Registered office Unit E, The Mill Yard, Nursling Street, Nursling, Southampton, England, SO16 0AJ
An Exempt Charity and Company Limited by Guarantee, VAT registration number: 197 0569 67



